
From: Margaret Martinsen [mailto:bmartinsen@shaw.ca]  
Sent: June-18-15 4:44 PM 

To: Rod Wharram 

Subject: Re: WEST KARMA MATTER  

 

i hope you are  broke i hope you lost your house and i hope they through you in jail where you 
belong. say hello to bubu 
  

From: Rod Wharram  
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2015 8:30 PM 

To: 'Brian Martinsen'  
Subject: FW: WEST KARMA MATTER  

 Brian,  
  
Thanks for taking my call – for what it is worth I appreciate your words and understand your frustration 
with the matter.    
  
As per our conversation, I will attach a copy of the following items:  
  

1. SETTLEMENT OFFER – On November 7, 2013, I tried to keep the investor involved in the 
investment at Deercrest by sending this letter to the BCSC.    They did not reply to my request 
until December 31, 2013 – some 7 weeks after it was sent. 

2. BCSC REPLY – dated December 31, 2013 – this was their reply to my offering to keep the 
investors involved in the project.      

3. BCSC re ENVISION ACCOUNT – this is a letter from Kerkhoff’s lawyer to the BCSC indicating they 
were willing to take over the project and that Wharram was to have NOTHING to do with the 
project.    NOTE:  At the bottom of page 1 it discusses the motivation behind Wharram doing the 
project and what he was trying to complete.   

  
As we discussed today, there are 2 different stories behind what the BCSC alleged and what was the 
truth.   The Panel found that I did not commit fraud in the amount of $5.45 million.    I continue to fight 
for the truth and will not stop until it is told.   
  
If you have any comments regarding the attachments and would like to discuss further – please do not 
hesitate to write them down and send them to me via email.   I have received a couple of emails from 
other investors that are not happy with the Commission and the way they handle this entire 
matter.        I feel they should have at least told the investors of the option Wharram presented (in the 
attachments above) and let them decide rather than just shutting it all down before the garnered 
facts.  I guess they were too busy bringing forward their false allegations of a large $5.45 million fraud to 
be bothered.  
  
Any thoughts you may have Brian would be appreciated.   I do have to have my submission back to them 
later this week.   If you have something to say with respect to what I have told you and what you see 
here, I would appreciate you sending me an email as soon as possible.     Again, I just want you to realize 
there are definitely 2 sides to this story.    
  
Respectfully,  
  
Rod Wharram      
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